
Important Notification for Our Families 

Dear Families, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to take this opportunity to update you on 

some important information regarding our childcare services. 

Upcoming Schedule Changes 

Effective from January 10, 2024, there will be a change in our operating hours. Our new hours 

will be: 

• Monday to Friday: 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM 

New Enrollment Process 

For families looking to enroll additional children, we have updated our enrollment process. 

Please refer to our website for more details. 

Health and Safety Measures 

The health and safety of your children remain our top priority. We will continue to enforce strict 

hygiene practices. Please ensure your child comes prepared for daily health screenings. 

Feedback Welcome 

We appreciate your continued trust in us. If you have any feedback or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact us at info@childcareservices.com. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

Sincerely, 

The Childcare Services Team 
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